
To receive a report on VAT 
 
 
The last VAT Return submitted was for the period 1st July 2024 – 30th September 
2024 and submitted on 6th November 2024. The refund amount was £16,043.54. 
The payment is expected to be received in the next 5 working days. 
 
The next VAT Return for the period 1st October 2024 – 31st December 2024 is 
due on 7th February 2025. 
 
 
 
 
End of Report 
Finance Officer 


